
 

 

Minutes of the committee meeting at 

Glebe Farm, Astbury Saturday 25th September 2021   

 

The meeting was convened at 11.am 

Present :- 

 

Rose Healey      -   Chairperson 

Linda Hastilow   -  Vice Chairperson 

Penny Feeney   -   Secretary 

Eileen Harvey   -   Treasurer 

Mike Hastilow   -  Rally Officer    

Sue Johnston    -  Committee Member 

Pam Burn         -  Committee Member 

 

 Apologies. 

There were no apologies 

 

1 Minutes of the previous meeting  

Minutes of the meeting at Llangollen on 28th August had been circulated and were accepted as a true 

record. 

Proposed    Linda Hastilow     Seconded Pam Burn  Unanimously accepted. 

Signed by Rose Healey Chairperson. 

 

Matters Arising 

There were no matters arising.  

 

2 Reports 

Secretary 



Nothing to report. 

Treasurer 

Eileen gave the figures as of  25th September 2021 

          Community Account     £3219.97 

          Business Account         £4031.78 

 

3 Rally Officer's Report and Future Rallies 

Mike and Linda have been working tirelessly to produce a programme for 2022. 

The rally list needs prices for each rally. These were discussed at length and will be included in the rally 

programme. 

 

It was decided that some rallies need more information to help with directions. 

 

New Year Rally to be held at Cockshutt Millennium Hall from Thursday 30th December to Sunday 2nd 

January 2023. Supper for New Year's Eve. 

 

 

 

 

 

4 A.O.B. 

A brief discussion took place re Village Hall venues possibly needing to be pre-booked if space is limited 

particularly as vans are getting bigger. 

 

 

 

As there was no further business the meeting was closed at 1pm. 

 


